
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  15th March 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

This week, in preparation for planning their own stories, the 
children have explored a variety of Pourquoi stories from 
around the globe, including some of the Just So Stories by 
Rudyard Kipling. They have also enjoyed reading the Na-

tive American Legend of Rainbow Crow which they are go-
ing to retell next week as a Pourquoi story. 

 

 

 

                                Maths 

This week, our brilliant mathemati-
cians  have used their understanding of numerators and 

denominators to determine how many equal parts a scale 
has been split into, so that they can identify what fraction 
is shown.  They have also begun to explore how fractions 

can be represented on a number line. 

 

STEM WEEK 

This week the children have had a wonderful time celebrat-
ing Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths. This year 
the theme was  ‘Time’ and the children thoroughly enjoyed 
making sundials , taking part in a problem solving work-
shop and researching why dinosaurs became extinct. We 
even took part in a Live Science lesson where the children 
had to use their knowledge of life cycles to crack a secret 

code.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Monday 25th March – The Holi. colour run will 
take place after school on the field .  

 

 Wednesday 27th March – Easter Egg Hunt . A 
house competition to celebrate the festival of 
Easter. 

  

 Talent show—28th March.  The acts going for-
ward to the talent show in Year 3 have now 
started their formal rehearsals. We cannot wait 
to see the Year 3 children perform in the Talent 
Show. 

 

 End of term Thursday 28th March—Finish by 
12:00pm 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford:           Rohit               3Moore:          Vikhyath             3Wicks:           Maryam 

Word of the Week:        extinct 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Music Recital 

One of the highlights of this week was a visit 
on Tuesday from three musicians from the 

Windsor Festival . They  played two con-
trasting pieces on the double bass and the vio-
la and we enjoyed sharing how each piece of 

music made us feel. What a treat! 


